
Dear children of Fulfen Primary School 
 

I am writing to invite you to a Royal tea party.  
 

Date: 30/11/2020 
 

Dress code: Smart attire  
 

The tea party will take place in the classroom during the afternoon.  
 

Please provide children with snacks for your child to eat during the 
tea party i.e. crisps, fruit, cakes, small sandwiches...etc. Drinks 
will be provided.  

 

Yours sincerely  

The Year 1 Team  


